## Message

From: Janice Wray [jwray@kctmo.org.uk]

Sent: 19/04/2017 23:03:43

To: Carl Stokes

Subject: FW: Letter from LFB | External Fire Spread

Attachments: image007.jpg; image008.jpg; image009.jpg; LFB External Fire Spread - AC Daly - Kensington and Chelsea.pdf

FYŤ

Sent from Samsung Mobile

----- Original message -----

From: "Johnson, Laura: HS-Housing: RBKC" <Laura.Johnson@rbkc.gov.uk>

Date: 19/04/2017 16:56 (GMT+00:00)

To: Robert Black <rblack@kctmo.org.uk>, Janice Wray <jwray@kctmo.org.uk>

Subject: FW: Letter from LFB | External Fire Spread

fyi

Director of Housing

Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea Town Hall, Hornton Street, W8 7NX

Email: laura.johnson@rbkc.gov.uk

Tel:

From: HANNAH.LOUGHER@london-fire.gov.uk [mailto:HANNAH.LOUGHER@london-fire.gov.uk] On Behalf Of

dan.daly@london-fire.gov.uk Sent: 06 April 2017 14:27

To: Johnson, Laura: HS-Housing: RBKC <Laura.Johnson@rbkc.gov.uk>

Subject: Letter from LFB | External Fire Spread

Dear Mrs. Johnson,

For your information, please find attached a letter regarding our advice relating to the issue of external fire spread.

A hard copy of this letter will follow in the post.

Thank you.

Kind regards,

Hannah Lougher

PA to Assistant Commissioner Dan Daly

London Fire Brigade HQ | 169 Union Street | SEI OLL

M: T:

E: hannah.lougher@london-fire.gov.uk

london-fire.gov.uk<ahttp://www.london-fire.gov.uk.asp/?utm\_source=lfbemail&utm\_medium=esignature&utm\_campaign=emailsignature>

[cid:image007.jpg@01D2AEE1.D6647C70]<a href="https://www.facebook.com/LondonFireBrigade">https://www.facebook.com/LondonFireBrigade</a>[cid:image008.jpg@01D2AEE1.D6647C70]<a href="https://www.instagram.com/londonFireBrigade">https://www.instagram.com/londonFireBrigade</a>

Email disclaimer

The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials.

Please read the full email disclaimer notice at london-fire.gov.uk/EmailDisclaimer <http://www.london-fire.gov.uk/EmailDisclaimer.asp>

For fire safety advice please go to london-fire.gov.uk/YourSafety <a href="http://www.london-fire.gov.uk/YourSafety.asp">http://www.london-fire.gov.uk/YourSafety.asp</a>

Garden waste collection service Residents that signed up to receive a garden waste collection for 2016/17 need to renew their subscription now. New customers can also sign up. http://bit.ly/GardenWasteCollection

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

The Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea.
This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.

This e-mail message has been scanned for Viruses and Content and cleared by MailMarshal

. DISCLAIMER:

This E-mail and any files transmitted with are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to

they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the System Administrator. This message may contain confidential

information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this email.

Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent

those of Kensington & Chelsea TMO Ltd Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Kensington & Chelsea TMO Ltd accepts no liability for any damage caused by any Virus transmitted by this email.

ater the ster the ste

This e-mail and all attachments is CONFIDENTIAL. If received in error please delete it. The TMO monitors and records all e-mail that it sends and receives. Unless stated explicitly, this message does NOT form a legally binding contract or agreement.